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SUBSCRIBE TECHNOLOGIES ANNOUNCES  

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING RESULTS 

Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada – December 31, 2019 – Subscribe Technologies Inc. (CSE: SAAS, OTCQB: SRBBF, 

Frankfurt: 6GQ) (“Subscribe” or “the Company”) announces that all proposed resolutions were passed at the Company’s annual 

general meeting (the “Meeting”) held on December 30, 2019. 

A total of 4,737,013 common shares, representing 49.35% of the issued and outstanding common shares of the Company, were 

represented at the Meeting, which common shares were voted with respect to the following resolutions: 

The number of directors of the Company was fixed at three.  Paul E. Dickson, Christopher P. Cherry and Harvey D. Dick were elected 

to the Company’s board of directors.  

Davidson & Company LLP, Chartered Accountants were re-appointed as auditors of the Company. 

The 10% rolling stock option plan of the Company was re-approved. 

Forthwith upon the conclusion of the Meeting, the Company appointed the following people as officers of the Company: 

Paul E. Dickson   -  President and CEO 

Christopher P. Cherry  -  CFO 

Paul E. Dickson, Christopher P. Cherry and Harvey D. Dick were appointed to the audit committee of the Company. 

About Subscribe Technologies Inc. 

Subscribe Technologies Inc. develops, partners with, acquires, and invests in Software-as-a-Service (SaaS) business with a subscription-

based business model.    

To learn more about Subscribe Technologies, please visit www.subscribetech.com.   

On Behalf of the Board, 

Paul Dickson 

President & CEO 

Contact:  

support@subscribetech.com 

The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release.  
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